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November 6, 2014 

Mayor Commissioners, 

on Disability. 

commission this tra plan. We 
commend Council for allocating the resources necessary to bring 

no 
accomplishment and it should be recognized as a significant step 

toward making our city more inclusive of all people with 
disabilities. 

We to in 
getting us to the point we are at today with the transition plan. In 
particular, we would like to recognize the work of Shoshanah 

Oppenheim and David Ga lat for getting the actual integration of 
the transition plan into the bureaus planning processes started on 

Bureau staff, such as Randy Webster in the parks Bureau and 
too numerous to name, for their ry r 

in laying out a timeline for the actual barrier removal work. MIG, 
to should a be 

commended for the excellent job they've done in assessing the 
ry up our 

As Council is already aware, the Commission on Disability has 
assessment 

the transition plan. We are committed to continuing that 
involvement as the plan moves into the implernentation phase 
a r removal work progresses. strongly 
encourage Council and the bureaus to ensure that the necessary 

to 
removal work in as short a timeline as feasibly possible. A 

amount resources effort gone into 
producing this comprehensive assessment so but that 
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if a actua 

We would like to take this opportunity to also encourage Council to go beyond this physical 

accessibility analysis. Additionally, we would recommend 
that Council also consider authorizing a "public right~of-way11 evaluation to be done as part 
the overall comprehensive transition plan work. 

In closing, we want to thank Council for your ongoing attention to the needs of people with 

achieving meaningful inclusion of Portlanders with disabilities in the civic and social life of our 
community. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Vanderveer 
on 

6th Avenue, Suite 500 • Portland, 97204 I 


